
From: Crapps, Morgan <mcrapps@sccommerce.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/10/2014 11:52:10 AM 
Subject: Confirmation - Alok Meeting

Hey,

Just to confirm, I've moved a meeting with Alok Intl. (I think Charmaine called you as well) into the spot where
Mahindra was originally scheduled (immediately post-luncheon on 11/19 at 3:15). This is a prospect that we've been 
working with off and on and they have requested a meeting with the Governor. It's a large company with plans to set 
up additional facilities in the US. Please confirm that this is okay before I confirm with the prospect.

Thank you,
Morgan

Morgan B. Crapps, Esq.
Project Manager
Global Business Development
South Carolina Department of Commerce 
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600 
Columbia, SC 29201
(c) (803) 447-5388
(o) (803) 737-1217
mcrapps@sccommerce.com
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